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TO:

Barbara Barhydt - Planner

FROM:
Jim Seymour – Development Review Coordinator, Sebago Technics, Inc.

RE:

63 Frederic Street – Fore River Apartments / Avesta Housing Development

DATE:
January 7, 2005
I have reviewed the submitted revised Site Plan and Documents for 63 Frederic Street – Fore Rivers Apartments/ Avesta Housing Development and have concluded that all items have been addressed. The following comments are the items that were of previous concern:

1.
The grades along the outside of the foundation at the sidewalk along Frederic Street were 0.02 feet below Finish Floor Elevations. Without a raised concrete wall, seepage and drainage would be problematic and deteriorate the structures sill/ floor.


The applicant has devised a design that has an 8-inch high concrete wall, which will protect the finish floor from drainage and seepage from runoff/melt on the sidewalk. The sidewalk is pitched toward the curb line, the roof drainage has been collected in rain gutters and diverted away from the sidewalk area, and the wall design added to further prevent water/ drainage damage, per their plans dated 1/6/05 (DWG-1, detail as prepared by CWS Architects).

We feel the applicant’s design professionals have addressed all of the remaining items.  We recommend approval, if appropriate. Please feel free to contact our office if you have further questions.

JRS:jrs

